06 May 2024

Class 2

This week in Class 2, the children have moved onto their new maths topic of length and height.
They have learnt to measure in centimetres, metres and have been comparing lengths and heights
of objects. In science, we have finished off our first topic of the term 'Plants’ and have moved onto
our second called 'Living things and their habitats' To start of the topic, we learnt to compare the
differences between things that are living, dead and things that have never been alive.



